
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:16.7.2025 

 

End of Year  
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In what feels like the blink of an eye, it’s that time again when we all look back at the year 

that has been and forwards to the summer break arriving. The last day of this academic year 

for the children will be Friday 18th July. 

There have been tears aplenty this week in school, as we say farewell to many of our ‘Big 

Nursery’ children that will be moving on to Primary or Special schools in September. We are 

very proud of their achievements this year and so grateful to you for the incredible 

partnerships you have built with us. I would particularly like to thank each of you for the 

remarkable way in which you have supported us following the sudden death of Sam Cole. 

The warmth, sympathy and understanding offered by you, to our whole team, has been of 

such great comfort and has allowed us, in turn, to best support your children through this 

difficult time.  

Two of our team are moving on to pastures new in September. Rachel Rose and Becky Madi 

have secured roles in Special Schools, after both spending more than 12 years with us. 

Clearly, we are very sad to see them go but it is gratifying to know that the skills they have 

accumulated will be valued and well used within specialist provision. Thank you, Rachel and 

Becky, for being such wonderful members of our team. You will both be missed. We wish 

you every success moving forward.  

We also extend our thanks to Simone for covering the teacher role in recent weeks. 

Allens Croft Nursery School 

Allens Croft Road, Kings Heath 

Birmingham, B14 6RP 

Tel: 0121 675 0362  

Email: enquiry@allenscn.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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In other news, we are excited to welcome Jason Lee and Lynne Hughes to the team in 

September. Jason will be the qualified teacher within Big Nursery, whilst Lynn will be based 

in Little Nursery.  

 

From all of us to all of you – have a happy and safe summer. 

With every good wish 

 

David Aldworth 

Executive Headteacher  


